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COURTESY VISIT TO THE AFRICAN DEVELOPMENT BANK (AfDB)

AND UNITED NATIONS HIGH COMMISIONER FOR REFUGEES (UNHCR)

Visit to the African Development Bank (AfDB)
th

The AYGF had the privilege of visiting the African Development Bank on 14  June, 2023 to engage in 
fruitful discussions regarding thematic relations and shared objectives, with a specific focus on 
climate change. The officials of the AfDB commended our notable efforts across various sectors, and 
the meeting concluded positively, paving the way for potential future collaborations.

Visit to the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR)
th

On 14  June, 2023, the AYGF was warmly received by the United Nations High Commissioner for 
Refugees (UNHCR) to discuss thematic relations and shared objectives, particularly migration 
issues. During the meeting, we highlighted the AYGF's significant contributions to developing and 
implementing programmes that facilitate the assimilation of refugees. The UNHCR officials 
acknowledged our commendable efforts and expressed interest in forging a partnership, opening 
doors for continued contact and collaboration.

Visit to the DG National Orientation Agency (NOA)
We are delighted to share the news of our recent courtesy visit to the Director General of the National 

rdOrientation Agency (NOA) and his esteemed team in Abuja on 23  June, 2023. During the visit, 
fruitful discussions were held, focusing on potezntial collaborations aimed at empowering African 
youth and fostering social development.



As a leading organisation dedicated to the growth and development of African youth, the 
AYGF recognises the importance of strategic partnerships in achieving its mission. Our visit to 
the NOA was a significant step towards forging alliances that will drive impactful initiatives on 
the continent.

We express our gratitude to the Director General and his team for graciously welcoming us 
and engaging in meaningful conversations. Their commitment to the betterment of African 
youth and their dedication to driving positive societal change resonate strongly with our core 
values.

As we move forward, the AYGF remains dedicated to cultivating mutually beneficial 
collaborations that will empower African youth and contribute to sustainable social 
development. We are confident that our partnership with the NOA will yield fruitful results 
and create a brighter future for the youth of Africa.

Thank you for your continued support as we strive to make a lasting impact.
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